Northwest Regional MU Extension Council December 20, 2016 Northwest Regional Director Candidate Presentations

Hamilton United Methodist Church 104 W. Samuel, Hamilton, MO 3:00 p.m. – 6:15 p.m.

In attendance:

Council Members:

John Murphy, President

Jayla Smith, Vice President

Bev Schenkel, Secretary

Dan Hausman

Donnie Miller

Belinda Flick

Ernie Nold

Jim Yount

Ava Langner

Northwest Regional MU Extension Staff:

Shawn Deering

Jerry Baker

Becky Simpson

Ianet Hackert

Amie Schleicher

Penny Crawford

Gina Lucas

Tracy Minnis

Eric Jackson

Jill Knadler

Tim Baker

Wayne Flanary

Iim Humphrev

Debbie Davis

Shaun Murphy

Cindy Wells

Campus Staff:

Mark Stewart

Candy Gabel

Two candidates for the position of Northwest Regional Director made a presentation and sat for a Q& A session with the Northwest region staff and council members. The two candidates were: Rick Carpenter and Joe Lear. Selection and hiring decision will be made mid-January of 2017.